
 

 

 

 

 

 

17th March 2025 

Dear Families, 

All Booked Up                           

The children enjoyed a fabulous time during our All Booked Up event. It was wonderful to see just how 

many children arrived to school dressed as either their favourite book character, or were wearing their 

cosy pyjamas. They engaged in some shared reading with children from across the school, visited the 

Book ‘n’ Bite café and then became competitive with trying to figure out who the masked reader was! 

There was endless excitement across the entire day! A big thank you to our ‘reading influencer’ - Mrs 

Bull! 

    

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

WINNER’S WEDNESDAY 

Well done to Monet Class and Potter 

Class who won the last pizza parties! 

We look forward to seeing other 

classes win the Pizza Party next! 

 

 



 

 

Attendance 

We are really pleased with our daily and weekly 

attendance percentages. We have had days in the 

last two weeks, when only one child and sometimes 

only 4 children have been absent across the whole 

school. What an achievement that is!!!  

This is definitely an achievement worth 

rewarding…watch this space…. 

 

‘Are you a Mathlete?’ top 3 WINNERS! 

We are happy to announce the results of the first two rounds of the top 3 ‘Are you a Mathlete’ winner 

for the second half of the spring term so far! Well done to Attenborough Class and Kingsley Class who 

are currently on a WINNING streak! We look forward to giving out the well-deserved certificates in 

assembly. We look forward to seeing who the WINNING class will be at the end of this term! The Head 

Boy/Girl team will then decide as to what the prize will be. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Bull and Miss Akhtar  

Week 1st Place 2nd Place 3rd Place 

Week 1 

 

Attenborough 
14,429 (avg 687) 

Potter 

8,254 (avg 284) 

Farah 

4,893 (avg 175) 

Week 2  

 

Kingsley 
10,930 (avg 475) 

Monet 

7,390 (avg 352) 

Presley 

8,154 (avg 291) 

Holmes Beckham Kingsley Mozart Potter 

Kenneth 

Suraya 

Leon  

Honor 

Yaseen 

Joshua 

Ace  

Iniyaa 

Said 

Chimamanda 

Luther King Attenborough Monet Gates  

Khola 

Phoebe 

Ali Baqir 

Isabella 

Damari 

Marvin 

Leiddy 

Edwin 

 

Parkrun 

The children met Steve and Emily last week 

who spoke to them about the very exiciting 

Parkrun events and how they can get 

involved. Steve then led some very exciting 

mini parkrun sessions for the children from 

Years 3-6. It was great to see many families 

attend the parkfun at Figges Marsh on 

Sunday. Please do look out for when the 

next parkrun session will take place.   

 

WOW cards were sent to 

individual children last week. 

If your child received a WOW 

card in the post then a huge 

congratulations to them. Here 

are the names of the children 

who achieved a WOW card last 

week. 

WOW Cards 

 


